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Representative Tracie Davis Issues Statement Calling on
Corporations to Fight Restrictive Voting Laws

 
 
Tallahassee, FL –  Representative Tracie Davis (D-Jacksonville) issued the
following statement regarding the wave of restrictive voting bills being advanced by
Republicans in at least 43 states, including Florida:
 
“I want to urge all corporations to take a stand against these racially charged voting
suppression proposals going on throughout the United States. We support these
companies with our purchasing power, and right now we need their alliance. I call on
companies in Florida and beyond to use their voices to protect the democratic
process. A healthy democracy is crucial to maintaining a successful, thriving, and
profitable nation. Let these state legislatures know that these unwarranted radical
changes are a threat to the success of our state and nation.”
 
Yesterday, dozens of Black business leaders from across the country sent a letter
calling on companies to speak out against this widespread scheme to making voting
harder in states across America. 
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